the Annual Parish Meeting of Grace Episcopal Church was held in the Guild hall Following church srevices and a potluck dinner.

The Treasurers report was given by Lola Boyd and a motion was made by Harold Rethorn and seconded by Beverly Hunter that we accept the report as given motion carried.

The meeting was conducted by Merrill Hunter.

After some discussion a motion was made by Violet Witt that we nominate Warner Boyd to the Bishops Committee in place of Jon Johnson and to have all other members remain on the board. This motion was seconded by Harold Rethorn.

The members now are as follows.

Merrill Hunter Harold Rethorn Eric Johnson Susan Lauck Warner Boyd
Rex Page Lola Boyd as Treasurer and Mildred Rumrill as Secretary. Viola Cole
Lay Readers for the coming year will be as follows.

Merrill Hunter Beverly Hunter Rex Page & Eric Johnson

Lola Boyd will check on interest on the C. D's to see if they can be combined in some way to draw more interest.

Three names must be registered on the Safety Depo sit Box and they are as follows Lola Boyd, Merrill Hunter and Mildred Rumrill.

Motion by Beverly Hunter and seconded by Harold Rethorn that this be done.

Violet Witt gave the Treasurers report for the Episcopal Womens group and Myrtle

Newcomb gave the report on the U. T. O. Collection.

A motion was made by Harold Rethorn and seconded by Mrs, Harold Rethorn that we ask the Diocese for an accounting of the Funds in the Diocese.

Motion carried.

Merrill Hunter will ask Virgil Treloar for an estimate of the cost to repair the plaster and window frames on the north wall of the church.

There being no other business the meeting sdjourned.

Mildred Rumrill Sec'y.